
Update to Application Document submitted in November 2022 

OP5 Appendix 4.1 – Development Specification (November 2022) 

• This document replaces the version dated August 2022 

• The date on the front cover has been changed to read November 2022 

• The heritage commitment regarding barrow 44 in Appendix 4 has been revised in 

response to comments from Historic England.  It now reads “buildings closet to the 

barrow will be no more than two storeys in height and buildings to the rear will be no 

higher than three storeys in height (to ensure acceptable massing relationship 

between built form and barrow 44)”. 


